Camas County Commissioners Special Meeting
February 10, 2021

Commissioner Colter, Commissioner Kramer, and Commissioner Ralph attended the City of Fairfield’s
Council meeting to discuss an Area of Impact map draft for the City of Fairfield and also discussed a
proposed Camas County ordinance relating to the Area of Impact.

Both Camas County and the City of Fairfield will send the proposed Area of impact map drafts to their
Planning and Zoning Commissions for recommendations,
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